
Care for pregnant & parenting mothers 
The Substance Abuse Block Grant (SABG) helps women who are  
pregnant and/or have dependent children get substance abuse       
services at no cost. The grant provides priority funding and            
gender-specific treatment and recovery support services. These    
services include: 
 
• Individual, group, and/or family counseling
• Residential treatment 
• Transportation 
• Case management

Talk with your provider to learn more. 
Effective April 1, 2014, Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care will serve as the Regional Behavioral Health Authority 
for Maricopa County. Funds for services are provided through a contract with the Arizona Department of 
Health Services/Division of Behavioral Health Services (ADHS/DBHS), the Substance Abuse and Mental Health 
Services Administration (SAMHSA) and the Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS).

www.mercymaricopa.org
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